
 

BOS January 24, 2022  1 
 

Kingston, New Hampshire 
Board of Selectmen 

 Emergency Meeting of January 28, 2022 
Final MINUTES 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:02 AM by the Vice Chairman.  
 
PRESENT:  Chairman Phillip Coombs; Richard Wilson, Vice Chair; Electra Alessio, 
Donald W. Briggs, Kevin St. James Select Board Members; Moderator Ellen Faulconer; 
Highway Agent Richard St. Hilaire; Town Clerk Tammy Bakie 
 
There was a discussion of the Deliberative Session, set for Saturday January 29.  
 
MOTION: by Selectwoman Alessio, to postpone the 2022 Deliberative Session to 
Saturday, February 5, 2022 at 9:00 AM in the Town Hall meeting room, due to the snow 
event announced by the National Weather Service for the original date.  
SECOND: by Selectman Wilson 
All in favor 
 
Moderator Ellen Faulconer concurred and agreed to postpone the date of the 
Deliberative Session to February 5, 2022, due to the impending weather event.  
 
This change will be posted on bulletin boards, Town Hall entrances and the website; 
official Warrant postings will be changed to reflect the new date.  
 
 
Adjournment: 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:15 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Ayer, Administrative Assistant 


